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13th September 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am pleased to inform you that your child has the exciting opportunity to attend the evening performance 

of Dr Jekyll & Mr Hyde at the Theatre Royal in Bury St Edmunds on Tuesday 12th October. 

 

Initially, the trip is being offered to all Year 11 students studying Dr Jekyll & Mr Hyde as their GCSE set text.  

We will then open up the opportunity to other classes who simply wish to experience another play. We 

anticipate leaving school at approximately 6.30pm and will return by about 10.00pm. Students do not need 

to be in school uniform and may want to bring some money for interval refreshments.  

 

The cost of the tickets and travel will be £17.00 each. Please make payment via the sQuid online payment 

system no later than Friday 24 September. We must reserve the right to cancel the visit if insufficient funds 

are raised. However, if you are unable to meet the costs, help may be available if you are in receipt of free 

school meals. Please contact Mrs Fenn at the College and the matter will be dealt with in strict confidence. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Ellen Merry 

Head of English  
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DISCIPLINE CODE OF CONDUCT - VISITS 

Whilst on a trip or activity off the College premises your child is expected to set a good example and be an 

ambassador for Linton Village College. Itemised below is the code of conduct that your child is expected to 

follow.  

1. Instructions of staff must be obeyed without delay at all times.  
2. No inappropriate use of the internet e.g. websites or cyber-bullying. 
3. No photographs or videos of people without their permission. 
4. Students are not allowed to smoke.  
5. Alcoholic drinks are not allowed to be purchased or consumed.  
6. Drugs (legal and illegal) are not allowed to be carried, purchased or used. 
7. Punctuality is essential. Students must be ready for all programmed activities.  
8. Students are expected to be polite and well-mannered at all times. 
 

While travelling by coach, students should: 

 sit on a seat facing the front; 
 wear their seat belts properly; 
 not chew gum; 
 not use the ashtrays; 
 put any rubbish in the bags provided (see below); 
 only get out of their seats in an emergency (i.e. feeling ill); 
 only use personal devices to listen to music; 
 

 Covid 19 measures 

 Students & staff to wear face coverings whilst travelling on the coach journey 
 Students & staff to wear a face covering whilst at the theatre  

  


